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LUNCH:  Sammiches, Chips, Fruit Salad, Cookies, Strawberries and whipped cream.  
SONG:  My Country ‘Tis of Thee, led by Ralph.       

INVOCATION: Jack Goodrich gave a good one!


ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

 



    and OPPORTUNITITES
Abby Chemers has the sign up sheet for the next interclub going around.  It is on Monday, July 8 at 5:30 p.m. at the Elks Club.  Aktion Club is passing the gavel to the DeKalb Club.  

Lt. Gov. Lois was with us today to invite us all to attend the District Convention being held August 8 – 10 in Naperville.  Go to the Illinois-Eastern Iowa district website for more information and registration forms.  

Jennie Cummings announced the huge success of the Kiwanis Magazine project.  She says you may stop bringing them now, as she has enough.  Also, the Biking with Beanzie Committee is still looking for coolers.  They need ice chests that are large enough to hold two 20-lb. bags of ice and also the 5-gallon round beverage coolers.  If you are able to provide any of this, please drop them off to Jennie by July 13. 

Bill Cummings invited us all to attend the DeKalb Chaos (a minor league football team) game on Saturday, July 6.  The game starts at 5:00 and tickets are only $7.00.  The National 9-11 Flag will be there.  After the game, stroll on to Kirkland for their fireworks.  They begin at 9:30 p.m. and are some of the best fireworks in the area! 
Jerry Smith introduced us to another one of this year’s $1,000.00 scholarship recipients.  She is Hannah Walter.  Hannah, her mother and father, and 16-year old brother, Adam live in DeKalb.  Hannah has grown up in the DeKalb area and attended Lincoln Elementary School and Huntley Middle School before attending DeKalb High School.  In addition to her scholastic achievements, Hannah played on the DeKalb High School Girls’ Softball Team for four years.  The team’s achievements are very near and dear to Hannah’s heart.  Hannah has played softball every summer since she was eight and is taking a little time off this summer before she heads to Grand Valley State in Allendale, Michigan.  She plans on going into biomedical sciences as a nutrition major.  She chose Grand Valley State because she loved the whole atmosphere of the University.  I’m sure she will be quite successful and we wish here the best in her very bright future.
Meals on Wheels – we’re doing Meals on Wheels for the month of July.  Amy has the signup sheet.  

Ken Doubler reported that in response to last week’s survey, we will park cars at Mike Mooney’s and also have a rummage sale there on Cornfest Weekend.  Stay tuned for more information and sign ups.  

Cornfest Meeting this Saturday, June 22, at 8:00 a.m. at the Lincoln Inn.  Agenda includes, but is not limited to:  1) Manpower is NOT an issue; 2) Pricing, Rummage Sale to handle individual items; 3) rope off Lot, Parking area marking; 4) Entrance/Exit; 5) Work Hours/Schedule; 6) Sign up sheets (parking separate from rummage sale); 7) Team Leaders (Ken, Jack, Paul, Mike, Sue, Abby, Steve, Toney, etc.)
Biking with Beanzie signups have begun!!  July 14 is the big day, but there’s stuff to do beforehand as well.  Remember the mantra … early and often.

Greg is running in the Chicago Marathon (Oct 12), and looking for sponsors.  Proceeds to go to the ELIMINATE project.

Go to http://www.gofundme.com/theeliminateproject to contribute.
PROGRAM: 

Amanda Christensen, local girl makes good, presented today’s program.  Elected as Regional Superintendent of Schools in 2012, Amanda has proven herself outstanding in all that she does.  She was born and raised in the DeKalb area and went to NIU – she was a Northern Illinois University Scholar – and was an intern at Castle Communications (now Castle Printech).  After teaching in Aurora and KEC, Amanda joined the DeKalb High School faculty in 2001 (Hannah Walter (you remember Hanna) was one of her students!)  Most people don’t realize that Regional Superintendent of Schools is an elected position – mostly because it’s a position that never seems to be contested.  Well, Amanda contested and won!  Her current position as Regional Superintendent is extremely varied.  Not only is she the chief administrative officer of an ROE (Regional Office of Education), she is also responsible for health/life safety issues and must inspect every building (43 schools) every year.  Also, every four years there is a compliance visit.  This year is it for her.  She figures she’ll be camping out for about three weeks going over personnel files, student records, finances, curriculum, school board requirements and board policy, mandated trainings, staff evaluations, and more in preparation for this compliance visit.  She’s a busy woman!  If you would like to contact her, she says her e-mail is probably best.  For more information on the DeKalb County Regional Office of Education, go to www.dekalbcounty.org/ROE.  Amanda also suggested the possibility of working on projects together.  If anyone has any ideas …
Quote for the day
The roots of education are bitter, but the fruit is sweet.









-- Aristotle
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: (Why not invite a guest? – that could also mean prospective member!) 


June 26
Toney et al.



Beanzie



July 3

Board Meeting



Lincoln Inn



July 10

Jimmy Ball, author


Digging for Home, Baseball and Dogs


July 17

Wayne Davey



County Highway Department (see last item!)



July 24

Mike Korcek



Huskie Athletics



July 31

Clark Neher



Vietnam Today
Today’s Attendance:


	38  
	Kish Kiwanians

	  2
	Guests (Hannah Walter – scholarship recipient and Joe Jarocki – Director of Materials Management with Kishwaukee Health Systems (with Betty Hampa))

	  1
	Speaker (Amanda Christensen – Regional Superintendent of Schools)

	  1
	Big Shot (Lt. Gov. Lois Anderson-Hoffman)

	42 
	TOTAL


KEEP SCROLLING FOR MORE WONDERFUL INFORMATION!

Dates to Remember

The entire month of July – MEALS ON WHEELS


If you would like to sign up, contact Amy.  Sign up so far: 



Monday, July 1 

Bill and Jennie Cummings



Tuesday, July 2

Pat and Janet Byrnes



Wednesday, July 3

Kiwanis Meeting – No delivery from us



Thursday, July 4

Holiday – No delivery



Friday, July 5



Monday, July 8

Dick and Sharon Dowen



Tuesday, July 9

Dean and Jane Quarnstrom



Wednesday, July 10

Kiwanis Meeting – No delivery from us



Thursday, July 11

Abby Chemers



Friday, July 12


Amy Polzin


Monday, July 15

Jim Brisco – need a partner?! 



Tuesday, July 16

Jerry Wahlstrom and Gordy Melms



Wednesday, July 17

Kiwanis Meeting – No delivery from us



Thursday, July 18

Diana King



Friday, July 19


Jack and Marcia Goodrich



Monday, July 22



Tuesday, July 23

Abby Chemers



Wednesday, July 24

Kiwanis Meeting – No delivery from us



Thursday, July 25



Friday, July 26


Beryl Smith and Steve Cichy



Monday, July 29



Tuesday, July 30



Wednesday, July 31

Kiwanis Meeting – No delivery from us

July 14 Biking with Beanzie-  We will need volunteers on that Friday/Saturday beforehand.  Please mark your calendars.

      http://kishkiwanis.org/biking-with-beanzie/bwb-general-info/
October 12 Greg is running in the Chicago Marathon, and looking for sponsors.  Proceeds to go to the ELIMINATE project.  Go to  ~~http://www.gofundme.com/theeliminateproject to contribute

-------------------------------------

Kishwaukee Kiwanis collects Box Tops and Soup Labels for children's projects in DeKalb County. If you want to save them for us, please feel free to bring them to Biking with Beanzie on July 14, 2013. 

Box Tops Collection- List of Products http://www.boxtops4education.com/Image.aspx?Id=8358 Campbell's Soup Label Collection- List of Products http://www.labelsforeducation.com/Earn-Points/Participating-Products
Tysons Project A+ -Labels for Education

http://projectaplus.tyson.com/
----------------------------------

July 16: Our club is preparing to start a commitment to the County Adopt a Road Project. Please review the Adopt a Road Training Video on this website with the link.  http://www.dot.il.gov/aah/guidelines.html   Wayne Davey is our program on 7/17.

TWICE THE NEWS FROM the
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Officers for 2012-2013





President                Melissa Lenczewski


President Elect                   Greg Spears


Vice President                Abby Chemers


Treasurer                               Lisa Small


Asst. Treasurer                   Sue Doubler


Secretary                            Ken Doubler


Asst. Secretary             Jerry Wahlstrom


Immediate Past Pres.       Paul Stoddard


Lt. Governor      Lois Anderson-Hoffman


District Governor             John Moreland





********************


Kishwaukee Kiwanis Meetings





2nd, 3rd, 4th, (and 5th) Wednesday at 11:45 a.m


Hopkins Park Community Room





********************


K-Family Events/Meetings





Circle K 	Tuesday nights at 9:00 p.m. in DuSable 288.


	Hint:  To stay young, attend one of their meetings! 


	


AKtion Club – First Wednesday of the month at 2:30 p.m. at Opportunity House (202 Lucas St.) in Sycamore.





********************


Defining Statement





Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world, one child and one community at a time.





********************


Flag Salute





As our flag signifies purity, valor, and justice, may we as true Kiwanians exemplify these virtues as we serve the children of the world.
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SERVING THE CHILDREN OF THE WORLD











